
June 17, 2011 

 

 

   Garden Allure:  Art, Jewels, Treasures 
 

Dear Artists: 

 

We invite you to be an exhibitor at the first annual art auction to benefit Coulee Council Families 

in Crisis. This exciting event will be held on Thursday, August 25, 2011 at Myrick Hixon Ecopark 

in La Crosse, Wisconsin.   

 

Auction patrons will be comprised of professionals, educators, medical and business leaders and 

other community members.  

 

Each item will have a minimum bid, which can be set by the artist before the auction. You have 

the option of retaining up to 50 percent of the final bid or making an outright 100 percent donation 

to the Coulee Council Families in Crisis. We believe that this will be an opportunity for you to 

develop friends and clients as well as provide assistance to many families experiencing crisis. 

 

Coulee Council on Addictions has been serving the Coulee Region for over 40 years.  Just this 

year, we have assisted 175 individuals in the 7 Rivers Region by crisis counseling and the 

opportunity to attend the group Get Your Loved One Sober.    

 

Thank you for considering this request. We hope that you will support the Coulee Council 

Families in Crisis, while promoting your work through this special event. For more information 

please contact Pat Ruda at Coulee Council on Addictions at (608) 784-4177. 

 

Peacefully yours, 

 

 

 

 

Coulee Council Families in Crisis 

Pat Ruda 

 

 


